
Welcome to Stanton Class of 2026! 

Meet your School Counselors:  

Ms. May Ibasco - grades 9-12, counselor for students with last names (A-F) 

ibascom@duvalschools.org 

Mr. Kyle Fessenden - grades 9-12, counselor for students with last names (G-N)  

fessendenk@duvalschools.org 

Ms. Misayo Watanabe - grades 9-12, counselor for students with last names (O-Z)  

watanabem@duvalschools.org 

*We have an open-door policy, but you may also secure an appointment with your counselor 

Secure an appointment with your counselor: 

• Verify a date and time with your counselor (24 hour notice (minimum)) 
• Must have teacher permission (during school hours) 
• Meeting times are typically before/after school during lunch or an elective (with teacher permission) 
• Students must always check in with their teacher prior to going to guidance 

Parents/Guardians and students are encouraged to join Freshmen Guidance Remind: @SCPG26  

Follow us on Instagram @SCPGUIDANCE  

Helpful resources to be successful at stanton 

Teacher Tutoring: all teachers offer tutoring, you can also tutor with a different teacher, please check the Stanton 
website under the Student Tab -> Teacher Tutoring Tab  

Peer Tutoring: If you are unable to come before or after school for tutoring you can pair up with a peer tutor here 
at school. Please email your counselor if you are interested.  

School Counselors – Your counselor is a great resource for college planning, academic meetings, social-emotional 
help 

Mental Health Therapist – Free Resource at School with Parent/Guardian Permission and referral.  

Ignite Mentor Program – Mentoring program for freshmen students to pair up with Juniors and Seniors. Meetings 
are held once a month.  

What is SCOIR? 

SCOIR is a college planning system that can help you navigate the college selection and application process. Great 

resource for discovering colleges that match your personal as well as academic interests. 

1. Receive email invitation to Scoir and register account. You can immediately begin using Scoir to search for and 

start building a list of colleges that interest you.  

2. You will be required to use Scoir to request letters of recommendation from faculty and to request the sending 

of academic transcripts.  

3. Your parents/guardians will also have access to Scoir to assist you in your college selection and to gain more 

insight about the cost of attendance at different colleges.   

4. The counseling office will be using Scoir to electronically deliver your application materials to colleges. 

 


